Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Dr Adrian Gamelin - In Support of a COVID-19 Vaccination
Requirements for City Employees - CK 270-7

From: Dr. Adrian Gamelin_>

Sent: Saturday, August 28, 2021 12:49 PM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Dr Adrian Gamelin - In Support of a COVID-19 Vaccination Requirements for City
Employees - CK 270-7

F

Please accept this letter in support of a COVID-19 vaccination requirement for city employees, and for use of City of
Saskatoon facilities. | also support a mask requirement for attendance of indoor spaces even in fully immunized
individuals.

Dr. Adrian Gamelin, MD, FRCSC
Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology
University of Saskatchewan
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